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 Svetlana 

Sanschagrin

OBJ2015/7047/P 26/01/2016  10:38:59 The dome structure obstructs the light coming into the garden and into the master bedroom of Flat 1.  I 

also have a concern about light nuisance from the dome's massive window that appears to have been 

built on the side facing residential flats on Frognal. This was not clearly shown on the original 

drawings.  I would also like to raise a complain about the fact the structure has already built 

significantly taller in relation to the planning consent, and the approval for extra height is being sought 

retrospectively.  I addressed this issue to  Camden Planning in writing back in 2015, at the time the 

structure was still being built, and  requested that the dome's height  is measured (as it appeared visibly 

taller than what was outlined on the drawings).  Unfortunately, I did not receive any responses from 

Camden.  Please also consider the history of multiple resident objections to this planning applications 

made in 2014.
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